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“WORK TO BE OUTSTANDING. DESERVE TO BE OUTSTANDING. WILL BE OUTSTANDING!" 

26th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the weather gets hotter, we are encouraging the children to wear summer dresses or polo t-shirts 

and shorts/skorts or a skirt.  

If children do not have this uniform, they can come to school wearing full PE kit (a red or white t-

shirt and shorts). Football t-shirts, colourful t-shirts and ‘branded clothing’ are not PE kit and parents 

will receive a phone call home. 

We are noticing that children are still wearing a school jumper or base layers under their school 

shirts. Class teachers will ask children to remove these items of clothing to keep children cool and 

safe. 

Please ensure you send your child to school with a labelled water bottle, sun hat and sun cream. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss A Court,  

Headteacher,  Marish Academy Trust 

 

 

 

 

  

 


